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      15 July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are pleased to invite your child to take part in our Community Summer Activities 

Hub, running during the summer holidays. This exciting programme has been created 

to open our academy facilities and offer a variety of engaging activities led by 

academy staff and selected external providers. 

Activities will include Art and Design, Performing Arts, Sports and STEM Activities and 

a range of other fantastic workshops delivered by our subject specialists. 

This is a great opportunity for your child to connect with other students who will be 

joining the academy in September 2025, as well as current academy students from 

across Key Stage 3 through our Leadership Programme, which will run alongside the 

Summer Activities Hub. 

The first two days, Monday 11 & Tuesday 12 August are open to students who are 

eligible for free school meals or children who are in receipt of a support plan or EHCP. 

Please note, places are limited each day due to funding restrictions from the 

Department for Education. 

Wednesday 13 August is open to ALL students, to support with their transition to our 

academy.  

When completing the link below, we ask that you indicate the specific days your child 

would like to attend. 

Available dates: 

• Monday 11 August - for students who eligible free school meals or children who 

are in receipt of a support plan or EHCP. 

• Tuesday 12 August - for students who are in eligible for free school meals or 

children who are in receipt of a support plan or EHCP. 

• Wednesday 13 August - for ALL students attending The Sutton Academy in 

September 2025. 
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The programme will run daily from 9.00am until 3.00pm. Lunch will be provided each 

day.  

The deadline to complete the form is Friday 25 July and once we have received all 

submissions, we will confirm which day(s) your child has been allocated. 

Please see the link below to book your place on our Community Summer Activities 

Hub. 

https://forms.office.com/e/P1vknteg7H 

Yours faithfully 

N Egerton  

Mrs N. Egerton 

Teacher of PE 
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